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Love God. Love all People. Make Disciples. 

October 23rd, 2022 
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday Masses (Sat 5:30 pm) | Sunday 6:30 am, 8 ,10, 12 noon, 5:30 pm | Monday-Friday 8, 12 noon, Saturday 8 am 

415 Vincent Street  |  Redondo Beach, CA 90277  | 310.372.5228  |  www.SaintJames.Church   | Photos: Joshua Earle 

Office  hours: Monday – Thursday 8 to 12, 1 to 8 pm  Friday 8 to 12, 1-4 pm  |  Saturday & Sunday Closed    

...for whoever exalts himself will be humbled, 
and the one who humbles himself 

will be exalted." . Lk. 9:14 

Welcome!  
Thank you for worshipping with us!  
We are not complete without you! 



         Page 2  October 23rd, 2022 

Pastor’s Letter 

This is the day the  
Lord has made,  

let us rejoice and be glad. 

Ps. 118:24 

Dear Friends and Families of St. James, 
 

World Mission Sunday  

 

From my 16 years serving as Associate Director and  
Director of the Society for the Propagation of the Faith for 
the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, I worked closely with 
missionary bishops and priests. I travelled each year to 
mission dioceses around the world in support of our Lay 
Mission-Helpers Association sending lay professionals to 
volunteer their services overseas.    

 

My office today reflects the impact of those mission  
experiences.  It was a unique and wonderfully enriching 
experience that most priests never have.    

 

World Mission Sunday is the single most important  
collection for the support of the 1,100 mission dioceses 
in Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands and parts of Latin 
America, supporting the proclamation of the Gospel,  
the building of the church, and service to the poor.  
  

Envelopes are in the pews today to support World  
Mission Sunday and your generous response is so very  
important.  
  

World Mission Sunday also reminds us of our own  
mission calling in proclaiming the Gospel of Christ’s  
healing love for us to those who have lost sight of the 
presence and power of God’s plan for us.    
 

Blessings,  

Msgr. Mike  and Fr. Thaddeus 

Maybe you haven’t been to church in a while.  
And maybe you are worried  

that you won’t be welcome here. 
We get it.  

We’ve been there. 
Now we are here. 

 

When you attend, you’ll have a chance to hear powerful  
music, learn from authentic Catholic clergy,  

and grow in faith.  
 

Learn to be the  
holy, healthy, vibrant person that God has  

created you to be. Learn to use your gifts to make a  
difference in the lives of others.  

 

Maybe God is calling you back.  
Just as you are.  Welcome home. 
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Calling all middle school families! 
 

 The St. John Bosco High School Admissions Team is 
excited to invite you to our  Open House!.  

 
Open House is the ideal time to see all that Bosco has to 

offer: academics, athletics, clubs, extracurricular 
 activities  and more!   

 

RSVP at www.Bosco.org/Admissions 

St. John Bosco H.S. Open House 
 

Sunday, October 23  |  11 am - 2 pm 

Preschool Registration Open! 
 

St. James Catholic Preschool is currently enrolling  
children 2.5 to 5 years old.  We are located at 126 N  
Pacific Coast Hwy, across from St. James church.  

 

Please c-all us at 310.376.5550 to set up a tour.   
 St. James Preschool is a Catholic-Christian preschool 
that provides opportunities for each child to grow social-
ly, physically, cognitively, and spiritually.  We believe in 
creating a safe and respectful environment where chil-
dren can learn about themselves, gain an understanding 
of others, and develop strong self-esteem. We look  
forward to hearing from you! 

 

St. James Preschool will host a TRUNK-OR-TREAT 
event on Friday, Oct. 28th from 4 to 5pm.  The  
preschool families will decorate their trunks, set up 
games and have plenty of 
treats for everyone.  

 

The preschool parking lot 
will be closed to through 
traffic starting at 3:45pm on 
Oct. 28th and reopen by 
5:30pm.  All participants big 
and small are invited to 
wear a costume and bring 
a friend. 

 

Happy Halloween! 

World Mission Sunday 
 

In 1926 Pope Pius XI instituted Mission Sunday for the 
whole Church with the first worldwide Mission Sunday 
collection taking place in October 1927. The Mission 
Sunday collection is always taken on the next to last 
Sunday during the month of October. That day is  
celebrated in all the local Churches as the feast of  
catholicity and universal solidarity so Christians the 
world over will recognize their common responsibility 
with regard to the evangelization of the world. 

Envelopes are in the pews. Learn more: 
www.OneFamilyInMission.org/ 

Delicious Pancake Breakfast— 
after 6:30, 8, 10 am Masses! 

 
Join us in Kavanagh Hall fon 
Sunday, Oct. 23rd  after the 
6:30, 8, and 10 am Masses.  
 
This special treat is brought 
to you by our chefs at the 
Knights of Columbus. 
 
Add  a delicious cup of hot 
coffee and enjoy fellowship 
with your St. James family 
and friends. 
  

To the men of our parish, 
please  

consider joining the  
Knights of Columbus, Coun-

cil 1990. 
 

Sign up: www.kofc.org/joinus.   

 

Enter 1990 for the Council 
and MCGIVNEY2020  

for the special promotion.  

https://www.kofc.org/joinus
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Join the Catholic Daughters of America  
 

We donate generously to several charitable causes. 
Members give their time, energy and support to help oth-
ers in the service of Christ. CDA members enjoy each 
other’s  
company at their monthly meetings held on the third 
Wednesday of each month at Kavanagh Hall.  
 
 

At this time, we are inviting all Catholic women of all  
ages from all surrounding parishes who are dedicated to 
Church and country to join our Court. Before each  
meeting we start by saying the holy Rosary.  
 

We have various functions throughout the year to help 
raise funds for the different charities we support.  
 

If you are looking for a Catholic women’s group to 
join, we are the one! Contact: Kristal Trapani-Landry  
Email: Ktrapani.Landry.cda@gmail.com 
 

Email courtourladyofvictory@gmail.com  

Benediction and Adoration 

October 21st after the 
 8am Mass until 12 noon  

 

Holy Hour Adoration  

October 28th at 7 pm 
 

"Come to Me all of you  
who are weary and find life burdensome  

and I will refresh you..."  Mt. 11:28 

Human Trafficking Awareness 
 

Myth: Trafficking is a crime against a person and does 
not necessarily involve transportation of people across 

borders. 
 

 Get involved! F.A.I.T.H. MINISTRY of  

St. Lawrence Martyr and St. James. Contact: 
Rick Page CandRpage2@gmail.com 

About Faith Direct 
Looking for a good stewardship 
habit? Try eGiving – it streamlines 
your generosity and lets you do 
even more to help St. James grow 
our ministries that share the Good 
News of God’s love.  

 

You can make the switch today! Signing up is easy from 
your computer, smartphone or tablet, and you can set up 
a recurring donation or make a one-time gift. 
 

Recurring gifts sustain our parish throughout the year, 
and provide consistent support that helps us always be 
at the ready with programs, services, and ministries for 
church families and for those in need in our community. 
 

Sign up today by visiting Faith.Direct/CA560, or text 
‘Enroll’ to 424.317.8878. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish  
family. 

Tuesday Night Online Bible Study 

 
The St. James Tuesday Night Online Bible Study group 
is currently taking a break before our next study which 

will begin on Nov. 8th.   

 

The course is called 
Psalms:   

The School of Prayer.  
Class will be held 
in Kavanagh Hall 

and begins at 7pm. 
 

Our parish priests visit our study when their  
schedules permit   If you are not able to participate in 

person you can also join us using Zoom.   Please  
contact   

Donna Wilson: dwilson94@gmail.com  
 

Come, share and participate  
in our Church Community. 

 

The School of Prayer 
 

The Holy Spirit inspired them. Israel sang them. 

 

 Christ himself prayed them, as did our Blessed Mother. 
At the heart of the Bible are the Psalms, prayers from 
God that help us to pray. In the Psalms: The School of 
Prayer, discover how these sacred hymns become our 
heartfelt response to God’s loving and wondrous deeds 
for us. 
In this 11-session Bible study, presenters Jeff Cavins, 
Tim Gray, and Sarah Christmyer show you how to  
establish a deeply personal dialogue with God through 
the Psalms. Learn how to meditate fruitfully on the  
captivating words of the Psalms using lectio divina and 
study the many ways the Psalms foretell the life and  
mission of Jesus.  

mailto:candrpage2@gmail.com
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Dear Friends and Families of Saint James, 

 
 

The Harvest Festival is behind us, and we are moving 

towards the excitement of Halloween. 

 

Students are buckling down in the classroom after 1st 

trimester progress reports were sent home.  

 

This week the teachers met with parents for our annual 

parent/teacher conferences. This is an opportunity to 
discuss progress, set goals for the rest of the school 

year, address concerns and celebrate successes.  

 

When we work together our students prosper! 
 

God Bless you, 
 

Noreen Maricich,   

Principal 

Respect Life Month 

Every October the Catholic Church celebrates Respect 
Life Month! This month let’s deepen our understanding 
of why, as Catholics we must cherish and defend every 
human life from conception till natural death. You can 
find resources for Respect Life Month by visiting the  
Office of Life, Justice and Peace's website: 
 lifejusticeandpeace.lacatholics.org/respect-life-
month  

 

Mother Mary, helps us build a civilization of truth and 
love. This October let’s celebrate Respect Life Month by 
asking our Blessed Mother for her intercession! As Mis-
sionary Disciples we can look to our Blessed Mother's 
Life as example of love and service. Let’s ask for Mary’s 
courage and strength as we work to build a culture that 
protects and cherishes every human life.  

Medjugorje Rosary Prayer Group 
Join us!  

We continue to pray the rosary in the 
midst of this difficult time. 

 

 We meet in Kavanagh Hall every   
Monday at 7 pm.  

 

 Experience inner peace. 

 

All may offer their own intentions. 
Dean Campazzie 310.372.5182 

Women’s Fall Tea Fundraiser 

 

Join us! 
Sat., Nov. 12th  12-2pm 

St. James O’Gorman Center,  
4625 Garnet St, Torrance, CA 90503 

 

A portion of this year’s Tea fundraiser will benefit Family 
Promise of the South Bay. www.FamilyPromiseosb.org 

 

Tickets are $20 for adults and $15 for children 

 

If you would like to donate and support 
CDA Charities, you can write a check to: 
CDA Court Our Lady of Victory #1344  
and present to us at the Tea event. 

 

We kindly request that all guests bring 
suggested  donated items: 
Nail polish - Skincare (masques, moisturizers, and  
serums) - Eyeshadows, lipsticks & ChapStick 
Hair products (scrunchies, claw clips) - Family games - 
Items for Christmas stocking stuffers  
 

Any questions regarding the Fall Tea please contact 
Holly Crittenden at 310.614.9244 
Holly_crittenden.mac@me.com 

 

Please RSVP to Jeanette Campos 310.371.1022 
djancam@gmail.com 
 

Our Fall Tea is being sponsored by:  
Lisbeth Bitar/Realtor, Evolve Real Estate 310.567.5124 
Lisbethbitar@gmail.com Lisbethbitar.com  
DRE # 01730789 

https://lifejusticeandpeace.lacatholics.org/
mailto:djancam@gmail.com
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Feed the Needy Ministry 
 

We thank you for all your donations!  

We continue this year of providing meals on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays.  Because of your generosity, 
we have continued to feed our homeless community 
throughout the months of the pandemic. 
 

Our work continues and we once again ask for your as-
sistance to ensure that we maintain the items  
needed for our homeless community members.  
 

We always need the following items: 

 

hamburger buns             cheese sticks  
fruit                                  (oranges, bananas & grapes) 
chips                                 granola bars                         
lunch meat & cheese      8 oz. water and juices  
 

Some of these items can easily fit into their backpacks.   
 

In addition to the food items we are in need of toiletries 
and socks. The above items can be dropped off 
M,W,F from 11-2pm at Kavanagh Hall. 

Due to the pandemic and limited storage space we are 
unable to accept used clothing.  
 

Again we thank you in advance for your generosity in 
allowing us to keep our homeless community fed and 
healthy. 
 

If you have any questions regarding our ministry I can be 
reached at 310.488.9480. 

Linda Cabibbo,  Ministry Coordinator 

 For this is the will of God, your sanctification:  
that you abstain from immorality;  

that each one of you know  
how to control his own body in holiness  

and honor, not in the passion of lust  
like heathen who do not know God;  

1 Thessalonians 4:3-5  

Religious Education 

Dear Friends and Families of Saint James, 

 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will be celebrated 

today at the 10am Mass. We hope to see all our 

children, ages 4-12, there! 

We are also taking inquiries about Sunday School for 

children ages 3-5. Please call the Office if you are 

interested in having your child participate, or visit our 

Sunday School page on the parish website for 

more information: saintjames.church/sunday-school/. 

We ask that you keep all our parish children who are 

preparing for Sacraments in your prayers, most 

especially those preparing to receive their First  

Reconciliation on November 4th and 5th . 

Also, parents of the children preparing for First  

Reconciliation, please remember that we are meeting 

tomorrow night, October 24th, at 7pm in Kavanagh Hall 

for a Parent Faith Formation session on the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation. Your children do not 

need to attend.. 
 

God bless!  

Andrea Sullivan,  

Director of Religious Education 

It’s normal to grieve a pregnancy loss, 
including the loss of a child by abortion.  
 

It can form a hole in one’s heart, a hole 
so deep that sometimes it seems nothing can fill the 
emptiness.  You are not alone…  hopeafterabortion.com/ 

The Gathering Place 

 

If your family has suffered the loss of a loved one,  
The Gathering Place, a nonprofit associated with  
Providence Little Company of Mary, offers support 
groups for children and adults.   
www.providence.org/locations/gathering-place.  

Bingo! Bingo! Bingo! 

Every Thursday night in  
Kavanagh Hall! 

Doors open at 6pm.  
Early bird game at 7pm 

St James Moms Group! 
 

The St James Moms Group meets every 1st and 3rd 
Thursday of the month during the school year, 10-11:30 
am, at the Parish Center. This year we will be doing a 
yearlong discussion on Edith Stein/St Teresa Benedicta 
of the Cross. Contacr: karen.cuni@gmail.com or text 
626.318.8218 

Sunday School Enrollment 

 

We're back!  

 

This year we are offering Sunday School during the 
10am Sunday Mass to students ages 31/2 to 7 years 
old in the Red Room at the St. James Preschool.  

 

All current COVID-19 county guidelines will be followed 
during instruction. 

 

For more information regarding the program,  
enrollment, and volunteering, please call the Religious  
Education office at 310.379.3221. 
 

View the informational video at  
SaintJames.Church/Sunday-school.  
Thank you!   
We look forward to a wonderful school year! 

https://www.providence.org/locations/gathering-place
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Catholics United to Protect and  
Support Women, Children, and  

Families 
 

Please Vote “No” on Prop 1 
 

Proposition 1 is a worst-case scenario for abortion in 

California. It is an expensive and misleading ballot 
measure that allows unlimited late-term abortions — 
for any reason, at any time, even moments before birth, 
paid for by tax dollars. 

 

Prop 1 isn’t needed. Sadly, California already has some 
of the most permissive abortion laws in the nation, but 
with reasonable limits on late-term abortions — which 
will still be allowed without the amendment for the life 
and health of the mother. Prop 1 destroys this  
common-sense limit. 

 

California does not limit state spending on abortion, and 
with thousands more traveling from other states, the 
cost will be in the hundreds of millions. Don’t hand 
lawmakers a blank check to pay for abortions, and don’t 
let them make California an “abortion sanctuary.”  
 
Common Myths About Proposition 1  

 

Q: Will a “ No”  vote on Prop 1 end abortion in  
     California? 

A: NO, it will keep all abortion laws as they are. 

 

Q: Will Prop 1 preserve our current common-sense  
     limits on late-term abortions? 

A: NO, all limits will be removed, even moments  
    before birth! 

 

Q: How much will Prop 1 cost me as a California  
    taxpayer? 

A: Hundreds of millions and counting. 

 

Q: Does Prop 1 give equitable support for women 
    to continue their pregnancy? 

A: NO, not at all 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Confirmation Nights 
Year 1: Sunday, November 6th 
Year 2: Sunday, November 20th 
 

Teen Nights 
Thursday, October 27th 

 

Year 1 Retreat 
Saturday, November 19th 
 
 

Although our Confirmation year has already started, 
many families have continued reaching out about  
registration. To accommodate our families, we’ve  
extended our registration! If you have a teen in high 
school that has yet to begin their Confirmation  
preparation, sign up now before it's too late. For more 
details, please visit our youth ministry website. 
 

If you have any questions on registration, joining our 
team or any future youth ministry events, please feel 
free to contact us at the information provided below. 
 

Gretchen Nobleza 

Director of Confirmation & Youth Ministry  
 

Contact us: 
Email:     saintjamesym@gmail.com 

Website: www.saintjamesym.weebly.com 

Text:       424.265.8336  
 

       saintjamesym.rb            @saintjamesym 

Prayer to St. Michael 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in battle.  

Be our defense against the  
wickedness and snares of the Devil.  

May God rebuke him,  
we humbly pray,  

and do thou,  
O Prince of the heavenly hosts,  

by the power of God,  
thrust into hell Satan,  
and all the evil spirits,  

who prowl about the world  
seeking the ruin of souls.  

Amen.  

Grief Support Groups You Are Not Alone 
 

TrinityCare Bereavement Services Workshop 

Tuesday, October 25th, 3 to 4:30pm 

 

The Newly Bereaved is a  
workshop for adults to get grief 
support after losing a loved 
one.  

 

You will experience a variety of emotions after the loss 
of your loved one. These feelings and experiences are 
natural and normal. Our purpose is to encourage healing 
and confidence in our grief support workshop.  
 

For more information about our groups or to register, 
please call 310.543.3437 

or email nancy.langevin@providence.org.  
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Gospel Meditation 

No sin is new to him. 
No wrongdoing too great. 
Come to Confession and  

experience mercy and joy. 
 

Confession is available 
Saturday  from 4-5 pm in Church  

or by calling the office for an  
appointment with a priest. 

Catholic Q & A               J.P. Alegria 

      This Week’s Topic:  Gratitude 

 

This week, in both secular and spiritual settings, the  
concept of being thankful is front and center to a  
distinct degree.  For example, rereading the 1719 classic 
story of castaway Robinson Crusoe, for sheer reading 
pleasure, one also revisits, amid the pages of an  
engrossing literary tale, several weighty key themes,  
including a major theme regarding religion and God's  
providence. The protagonist comes to the realization that 
despite his early Christian upbringing, he had never 
thought to thank God for allowing him to survive the trauma 
of his amazing experiences. Alone on an island, our hero 
begins to feel transformative, saving gratitude,  finding the 
light of hope in the word of God. 
It happens that our spiritual journey this week also has 
much to present about authentic gratitude; gratitude for a 
present, living God. 
Q: What does our faith say about giving thanks? 
A: The Catechism of the Catholic Church has many 
teachings about gratitude, including Paragraph 2648:  
"Every joy and suffering, every event and need, can be-
come the matter for thanksgiving which, sharing in that of 
Christ, should fill one's whole life." 
In a homily on an early Sunday morning, Father Jim talked 
about the thematic components of the Mass, including grat-
itude. The very word Eucharist, "the central act of Christian 
worship", comes from the Greek for thanksgiving. We are 
also thankful for the recent course of treatment that Father 
Jim received; treatment that was challenging but effectively 
promising along his road of recovery and good health. 
Thanks be to God. 
In a General Audience, Pope Francis said that Catholics 
can change the world by being "bearers of gratitude." He 
called the virtue of thankfulness, "a hallmark of an  
authentic Christian life." 
We read again this week about the ten lepers, only one of 
which was a bearer of gratitude. 
So it is that we find joy in being thankful for each other, 
thankful for our faith, our Church, our ability to help those in 
need, thankful for our clergy, our healthcare providers, for 
teachers, for music, for baseball, for our post-pandemic 
outlook, for God's saving grace, for harvest festivals and as 
the Irish Bishops say, in an elemental way, thankful for "the 
rocks and the trees."  
Our Choir sings many songs of thanks including a Henry 
Smith piece, "Give Thanks" based on a 17th century  
German Canon in beautiful D Major tones, popular in  
modern wedding settings:    
"Give thanks with a grateful heart, Give thanks, thanks for 
the Holy One. Give thanks because He's given Jesus 
Christ, His Son." 
Another reading from this week, highlighting thankfulness, 
comes from one of Paul's letters to the settlement at  
Thessalonica. Here we find terms, simple and true,  
applicable to a fictional Robinson Crusoe on an island, and 
to that real communion of believers here at St. James and 
around the world, who live a thankful and authentic  
Christian life:1 Thessalonians Chapter 5:  
" In all circumstances, give thanks." 

There is a thing called “false piety.” 

 

It is when we wear a religious disguise of devotion,  
attend to our obligations, and outwardly abide by rules 
while being inwardly unkind, uncharitable, and exclusive. 

 

Wearing the right clothes, saying the proper prayers,  
being in sacred places, and reading devotional books, 
those exhibiting false piety craftily try to control others 
using the pretense of love. The Pharisees, consistently 
criticized by Jesus, are prime examples. Thinking they 
are superior to others, they foolishly believe they are  
better positioned with God and more worthy of God’s 
attention. 

 

Forming an exclusive “club,” they divide things between 
“mine” and “yours” and “us” and “them.”  

 

They quickly criticize and point out flaws and errors in 
rituals and thinking. Conformity becomes the first  
commandment and control is the game’s name. The  
requirements for “club membership” are clear: do what 
we do, think what we think, and believe what we believe. 

 

Attempting to control others using the lure of “status” or 
“salvation,” they seduce others into thinking that  
conformity is the only way to holiness. Clinging to “my 
beliefs,” “my parish,” “my way of thinking,” they fail to see 
the more significant relationship with God that is veiled in 
all of these superficial rules and practices.  

 

Shallow, hollow, and empty vessels, they gloss over the 
more important virtues of justice, mercy, faithfulness, and 
forgiveness. Sparkling clean on the outside, but dirty on 
the inside. Spiritual arrogance is a grave sin. It alienates 
and hurts the little ones, those considered “least” in the 
kingdom. 

 

God knows no favorites.  

 

Everyone belongs regardless of whether you are an  
official, bona fide member. Sometimes membership may 
be a detriment to actually living the Gospel if you’re  
joining the team for the wrong reasons. The genuinely 
humble ones may not appear to be overly “pious.” They 
may not know all of the proper prayers or abide by all of 
the correct rituals, but they know that they are broken 
and need mercy. There is no shame in being broken.  
In fact, many things need to be broken in order to be 
what they truly are! There is a reason Jesus told us to 
pray in private. It’s only between you and God.  
It is nobody else’s business.                                 ©LPi                                                            
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Weekly Mass Intentions  

Readings 

Gift Shop 
 

The Gift Shop is open for your  
gift and spiritual growth needs. 

 
 

Open Sunday, Oct. 23rd  9am - 2pm 
 

Tuesday— Friday  11-3pm 
 

     Peter Nobleza  310.374.1964 
saintjamesgiftshop@gmail.com 

Sat. 
8 am 

5:30 pm 

October 22 

Fr. Paul 

Msgr. Mike 

  

Nette Plante  

Gwen Connot  

Elizabeth Schultz   

Sunday 

6:30 am 

 

8 am 

  

10 am 

  

12 noon 

  

5:30 pm 

October 23 

Fr. Paul 

  

Msgr. Mike 

  

Fr. Jim 

  

Fr. Thaddeus 

  

Fr. Paul 

  

Dr. Victor Dulay  

Lillian K. Curry  

Bob Soufl  

Sandy Williamson 

Eileen Stoner Persais  

Sharon Tedesco  

Cindy Wickens  

Bob Soufl  

Cameron Noble 

Cayler Ellingson  

Monday 

8 am 

12 noon 

October 24 

Msgr. Mike 

Fr. Thaddeus 

  

 Fortunata Lopez  

 Rafael Soriano  

Tues. 

8 am 

12 noon 

October 25 

Fr. Paul 

Fr. Thaddeus 

 

Roberto Diaz  

Nua Vukall  

Wed. 

8 am 

12 noon 

October 26 

Msgr. Mike 

Fr. Paul 

  

Persais Family 

Laurie Klett  

Thurs. 

8 am 

 

12 noon 

October 27 

Fr. Paul 

 

Fr. Thaddeus 

  

Mary Jane &  

Stephen Jambor  

Stoner Family 

Friday 

8 am 

12 noon 

October 28 

Fr. Thaddeus 

Msgr. Mike 

  

Roberto Diaz  

Bruno & Michael Spitz   

Sat. 
8 am 

5:30 pm 

October 29 

Fr. Thaddeus 

Fr. Paul 

 

Roelof Engleman  

Emma del Rosario  

Deogarde Santos  

Sunday 

6:30 am 

 

8 am 

  

10 am 

  

12 noon 

  

5:30 pm 

October 30 

Msgr. Mike 

  

Fr. Thaddeus 

  

Fr. Paul 

  

Msgr. Mike 

  

Fr. Thaddeus 

  

Robert Martins  

Luis R. Buendia II  

Robert Soufl  

Joseph Frank Barone 

Ann Hartley  

Peter Hai Nguyen  

Dowsing Family 

Gilardino Family 

Anne Persais  

Bruno Spitz  

For prayer requests or to request a Mass intention, 
please call or visit the Parish Office 310.372.5228 
Priest assignment subject to change. 

Prayer Requests 

 
For those suffering illness, infirmity 
and those in need of our prayers: 

  

Yolanda Nobleza, Raymond Borguilla,  
David Sanders, Sr., Amy Rocca  

 
From death to new life. 

For the souls of the recently departed, 
that through the mercy of God, 

May they rest in peace: 
 

Joan Gomez, Ronald Parker 

 
Monday 

Behave like God as his very dear children. 
Eph 4:32—5:8 / Lk 13:10-17 

 
Tuesday 

Blessed are those who fear the Lord. 
Eph 5:21-33 / Lk 13:18-21 

 
Wednesday 

The Lord is faithful in all his words. 
Eph 6:1-9 / Lk 13:22-30 

 
Thursday 

Blessed be the Lord, my Rock! 
Eph 6:10-20 / Lk 13:31-35 

 
Friday 

Their message goes out through all the earth. 
Eph 2:19-22 / Lk 6:12-16 

 
Saturday 

My soul is thirsting for the living God. 
Phil 1:18b-26 / Lk 14:1, 7-11 

 
Sunday 

I will praise your name for ever, my king and my 
God. 

Wis 11:22—12:2 / 2 Thes 1:11—2:2 / Lk 19:1-10 
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 Office@SJSCatholicSchool.org 

 

 Gretchen Nobleza 
Director of Youth Ministry 

 & Confirmation  

saintjamesym@gmail.com 

 

310.372.5228 x20 
Text: 424.265.8336 

 

saintjamesym.weebly.com 

Andrea Sullivan 
Director of Religious Education 

Andrea@SaintJames.church 
310.379.3221 

 

Fr. Thaddeus Agbasonu, SMMM  
Associate Pastor 

FrThaddeus@stjamesparish.org 

 
 
 

Confessions  
Saturday 4-5 pm 

in the church. 
 

“Lord, cleanse me of my guilt” 

 

http://www.saintjamesym.weebly.com/

